Good afternoon,

Congratulations to Dave Bourne who was elected Chair of the Augusta County Republican Committee by Acclamation; therefore, the Augusta County Republican Mass Meeting scheduled for March 19, 2022, has been cancelled.  The Sixth Congressional District Convention scheduled for May 7, 2022, has also been cancelled.

Individuals submitting pre-file forms prior to the 1:00 pm deadline today, February 28, 2022, who are verified as registered voters in Augusta County and meeting the criteria for membership are automatically members of ACRC.  Dues must be paid prior to the regular scheduled meeting March 15, 2022, to be a voting member or hold an office in accordance with the ACRC bylaws and Republican Party Plan.

Anyone who failed to submit a pre-file form prior to the deadline but want to become a member of ACRC must submit a membership application at the March 15, 2022, or at a later meeting, attend two (2) consecutive meetings and be voted in by the membership per ACRC bylaws and Republican Party Plan.

Hopefully, the membership listing will be posted on the website by Wednesday, March 2, 2022.  If you have any questions, please contact Mona Huffer. 

Mona Kay G. Huffer
Secretary
Augusta County Republican Committee
ACRCSec@gmail.com    
540 480-0591
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